
LEGAL NOTICE 

The Sedgwick County Division on Aging has one time Mill Levy funding available.  This funding will be 
provided from March through December 2019.  The maximum request is $10,000 for each program. The 
service area is Sedgwick County.  To request an application or for more information call or email Stacy 
Nilles at (316) 660-5230 or  stacy.nilles@sedgwick.gov .  To be considered for funding, applications must 
be received no later than Friday, December 7, 2018. 
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